MRRA April 4, 2023 Board Meeting
Andy Hutchinson

Erin Heinhold

Matt O’Brien

Mark Romanowsky

Dottie Semonian

Liz Albert

Kathy McGowan

Gary Styskal

April 1st this Saturday’s BH prep was not a wash-out. Outside racks were put in place and
Zephyrs rigged along with a few other boats

At 38 members currently

Programs:

Erin has a flier

potential coaches and volunteers
Matt has a potential lead on a coach
Andy will support Linas with learn to

All agreed a new banner is a good idea -

Festival Regatta: June 25th last Sunday in the month of June, this is after Father’s day. This
regatta is listed in Regatta Central

Discussed again moving the money currently in Santander into a better situation for interest
rates

Of the 20 rack spots there may be a potential for some movement. Gary as boat captain will
confirm with members as to potential rack spot openings and if any openings, will move down
the waiting list in order for members listed

We also need to confirm with UML that we will have 2 launches on the launch dock
Discussed tape on rope for bird deterrent...One owl has gone missing...
Looking into a power spray or washer for use on the dock -looking into with Kate

action- to ask KC where she wants donated Alden boat (from Sarah)
Environmental police seem best option for the reinforcement of the No Wake
Safety lines are not across the falls as of yet

Water temp has a bit yet to climb

TRR made a donation 5,000 to MRRA
Let’s plan for an in person 7 PM April 11 club meeting at the BH.



